12/6/19

To whom it may concern,

_ we wish to lodge our objection to the proposal.

The reasons for our objection are that due to the proximity to our business we would be very
concerned about the smell and noise pollution affecting our place of living and business.

We would be very concerned about the extra traffic on the road as we and our farm workers regularly
commute between farms on our (registered ) quad bikes and motorbikes.

Another concern is the possibility of contamination through ground and irrigation water as they propose
to irrigate crops with the waste water on the property adjoining our leased block. Our block has
livestock and we do not wish to have any risk of disease through contaminated water or by other means
(Birds and rodents).

There is also a community drain which runs through the property therefore any overflow or waste that
gets into the drainage has potential to contaminate a large area.

We are very concerned that the proposed abattoir would have a huge impact and devalue our business
and properties .

These are the main reasons for our objection. We are not against new business but feel that this is the
wrong site for it. There are plenty of vacant sites a bit further away from the populated area around
here.

Yours sincerely





